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Dear Parents,

The Annual Day 2022 will be held on 22nd December 2022, Thursday in the school
grounds at 5p.m. instead of 17th December owing to unforeseen and unavoidable
circumstances.

We have ensured that every child participates to the best of his/her abilities in this
grand show.

Please send your child to school regularly unless he/she is unwell so that her
performance is not hampered in any way.

Kindly send the amount for costume and accessories that the HRTs will mention in
each child’s diary in an envelope with the child’s name and class written on it by
12th December, 2022.

We look forward to your cooperation and support to make this a success.

Regards.
Rumjhumi Biswas

Principal



